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SignUp’s CFO has decided to resign from her 
position for personal reasons

On 29 November 2021, SignUp Software AB ‘s CFO Carina Bjerlöv turned in her resignation and 
she will stay in her role until end of February 2022.

Carina Bjerlöv started her employment with SignUp in 2019 when the finance department at 
SignUp consisted of one person. Carina has successfully built a finance department with people, 
processes and systems and has done a tremendous work during the IPO process. The search for a 
new CFO has now started.

Advisors
FNCA Sverige AB is the Company's certified advisor and can be contacted at  or +46 8 info@fnca.se
528 00 399.

For further information, please contact:
Olof Hedin, CEO, SignUp
Telephone (SWE): +46 730 21 15 07
E- mail: olof.hedin@signupsoftware.com

The information was submitted for publication, through the contact persons listed above, 12:00 
CET on 29 November 2021.
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